From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 22/05/2025 10:01:05 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
22/05/2025

MR Angela Alves Silveira
10 / - 38 Burchmore Road RD
Manly Vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

The traffic around the roundabout is already terrible. Mcdonald's would make it worse and
should be on a main road.

It promotes unhealthy food (the options for healthy food don't justify)

7 miles is an amazing and cozy space for people around the area to get together.

Most of people who go to McDonald's are drunk people and it can bring an unsafe
environment or the neighborhood. It is definitely not the right place for it. Manly Vale and
Balgowlah is a family suburb.





